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Subject: Correc&on	to	Instant	HR	&	Payroll!
Date: Tuesday,	April	3,	2018	at	4:20:58	PM	Eastern	Daylight	Time
From: Ashley	M	Hill	(sent	by	HR/Payroll	Department	Contacts	<DEPARTMENT-CONTACTS-

L@listserv.gmu.edu>)
To: DEPARTMENT-CONTACTS-L@listserv.gmu.edu
A6achments: image001.png,	image002.png,	image003.png

It’s	not	April	Fool’s	Day	anymore…	but	we	made	a	small	mistake!
	
In	regards	to	the	last	Instant	HR	&	Payroll	sent	a	few	moments	ago,	the	next	HR	Liaison
mee&ng	is	located	in:	Research	Hall	room	163.
	
Full	Details:	April	9	from	2	–	4	p.m.	in	Research	Hall	room	163.
	
Thank	you	for	your	understanding!

	
Ashley	Hill
Communica&ons	Specialist
Human	Resources	&	Payroll	|	George	Mason	University
Alan	and	Sally	Merten	Hall,	Office	4157
(703)	993-5807
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